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Tax talks in Canberra  
The House Tax and Revenue Committee will this week undertake the second phase of its review of 
the performance of the Australian Taxation Office (ATO) for the 2016–17 tax year.  

Tomorrow’s public hearing will be a roundtable discussion with two key bodies representing the tax 
profession and the CEO of Australia’s small business peak body, important stakeholders in the 
reinvention of Australia’s taxation services.  

The Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand (CA ANZ) and the Institute of Public 
Accountants (IPA) have responded to the Committee’s call for comments on ATO service delivery 
and performance during a challenging year. The Council of Small Business Organisations Australia 
(COSBOA) provides a valuable counterpoint, bringing the focus back to small business needs as the 
streamlining of digital services to the sector continues. 

Committee Chair Mr Jason Falinski MP said that since its formation in 2013, the Tax and Revenue 
Committee has monitored ATO compliance activities and checked outcomes against advice in the 
ATO’s annual report. 

“This year, the Committee has looked for progress in the delivery of upgraded lodgement services to 
tax professionals and small business, but results appear mixed,” Mr Falinski said.  

“The Committee has also had calls to move beyond incremental examination to a more strategic 
review process—to consider in future the overall ‘state of the tax system’, as well as the ATO’s tax 
administration performance, over the longer term.” 

Public hearing details: 4.00 pm to 5.30 pm, Wednesday 23 May, Committee Room 1R4, 
Parliament House 
 

The hearing will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live.  
 
Media enquiries: 
 
Mr Jason Falinski MP (Mackellar, NSW)  
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Tax and Revenue, Chair 
Contact: (02) 6277 2324  
 

For background information:  
Secretariat (02) 6277 4821, Email: TaxRev.reps@aph.gov.au  
 

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Tax_and_Revenue
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Tax_and_Revenue/2016-17AnnualReport
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Tax_and_Revenue/2016-17AnnualReport
https://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=G86
mailto:TaxRev.reps@aph.gov.au


 
Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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